
TOWN
Transforming Schools

Strengthening Communities

HALL
MEETING

Monday, November 13, 2017 at 6:30 PM
San Benito High School (Cafeteria)
450 S. Williams Rd. 
San Benito, Texas

Entertainment: 
SBHS Estudiantina

Refreshments will
be served!

www.sbcisd.net

#SBCISDTownHall

Parents are encouraged to attend a Town Hall Meeting 
being hosted by Superintendent of Schools Dr. Nate Carman 
and the Board of Trustees.

Attendees will hear about the district’s future projects. There 
will also be an opportunity for discussion and feedback. We 
encourage you to attend and help us explore options for our 
district’s future!


